
 

 

Internet Safety! 
Parents meeting 

20th Sept    5-6pm 

Dear Parents 
It’s September and we are all back 

at school. We would like to invite 

you to a parent meeting on 

Tuesday 20th September between 

5pm and 6pm. So that we can 

discuss some of the issues around 

keeping your children safe online. 

 


